
Declaration of Proposition 65 Compliance

To whom it may concern: 

Wacom has reviewed the latest Proposition 65 (Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 

of 1986) and determined our products do not require the Proposition 65 warning label. 

Kenji Yokoyama 
Director  Regulation and Environment 
Wacom Co., Ltd. 

 

Date of Issue  Signature 

21 Aug. 2018




